
Martin Kelly
23195 Coconut Shores Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL 34134

May 3rd 2010

Dear Villa Owner:

Re: Petition to hold Special Members' Meeting

With the recent discovery of termites in two condos in the East neighborhood, the Villas Board  
obtained a proposal from Bug Free to have a specific treatment, soaked into the soil, that provides 
a long-lasting barrier against subterranean termite infestation. The total cost for the entire villas 
neighborhood is less than $3,000, and provides a holistic approach to the ever-present threat of  
termites.
I have covered this matter in several postings on the blog at www.coconutshores.net.

I am seeking support for a petition to hold a Special Members' Meeting of the Villas association. At 
this meeting, the members will vote (in person or by proxy) to determine whether or not the  
Villas  association  should  proceed  with  preventative  termite  treatment  to  the  soil  
surrounding the buildings as a common expense, without the requirement for a special  
assessment, at the earliest opportunity.

Whether you are for or against, I hope you will agree the members should vote on this important  
issue. Please support my petition by signing below and returning this letter to me by mail at the  
earliest  opportunity.  For  resident  owners,  you can telephone me on (239)  273-9177 or  e-mail  
mkelly@coconutshores.net, and I will be happy to pick up the signed letter in person, to save on 
unnecessary postage.
Respectfully,

Martin Kelly

I support the petition to hold a Special Members' Meeting of The Villas at Coconut Shores 
Owners Association, Inc. to vote on the above mentioned proposal.  

NAME:________________________________  SIGNATURE:__________________________

DATE: ________________________________

NAME:________________________________  SIGNATURE:__________________________

DATE: ________________________________

http://www.coconutshores.net/
mailto:mkelly@coconutshores.net

